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BRIAN PLASTER APPOINTED TO COMMISSION ON CONSTRUCTION EDUCATION 

 

HENDERSON, Nev. – Governor Brian Sandoval recently appointed Las Vegas builder Brian Plaster to the 

Commission on Construction Education.  Plaster is currently vice president of operations at Signature 

Management and fills the vacancy of former commissioner Jennifer Lewis.  His term is effective July 1, 2015 

through June 30, 2016.   

 

“The Nevada State Contractors Board extends its congratulations to Mr. Plaster on his recent appointment to 

the Commission on Construction Education and looks forward to his involvement in making educational 

opportunities for Nevada’s construction community a reality,” stated NSCB Executive Officer Margi Grein. 

 

A Las Vegas-native, Plaster is an innovative professional who utilizes his insider, local-industry knowledge and 

extensive experience to provide clients with superior property management service. During the economic 

downturn, he was involved in three successful apartment/townhome complex lease-ups, Town (92 units), 

Desert Shadows (192 units), and Suncrest townhomes (76 units).  

 

Plaster received his Bachelor of Science from Sewanee University and his Masters of Science from Texas State 

University.  He was recognized by the Nevada Association of Home Builders as a certified master green builder. 

Plaster is an active member of the community and currently serves on the Board of Directors for the Southern 

Nevada Home Builders Association and Boys Town Nevada. 

 

The Commission consists of one member from the Nevada State Contractors Board and six members appointed 

by the governor. Four members represent the construction industry and the other two have knowledge of 

construction education programs.  Funds received from fines assessed at disciplinary hearings and voluntary 

contributions by licensed contractors are distributed as grants by the commission for educational purposes and 

programs that support the construction industry. 
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MEDIA NOTE:  Attached .jpg of Brian Plaster for media use only. 

 

Visit our website:  www.nscb.nv.gov   

Join our social media network to receive current industry updates:      


